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ACTIVITIES

MEMORIES and THANK YOU TO...

FUTURE PLANS

Horseback Riding
Trap Shooting
President of National Honor Society
Student Council

My favorite memory is working in the Art Room during 
my free time. I would like to thank the teachers at GMU 
for creating a comforting environment where I can be 
myself. Since moving to GMU, I have found my 
personality and can express myself more. 

I am planning to attend college for forensic science and 
to continue riding and training horses. 




